
NOTICE OF PENDING 

APPOINTMENT OF PLANNING COMMISSIONERS 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the term of 2 Planning Commissioners has expired for the city 

of Imperial. 

 

The City Council intends to make appointments for the two seats to the Planning Commission 

during its meeting of November 15, 2017.  The term is for four (4) years. 

 

If you are interested in being appointed by the City Council to this board, please complete and 

submit an Application Form to the City Clerk on or before 5:00 pm on November 8, 2017.  You 

must be a registered voter of the City of Imperial and a resident of the City, to qualify for 

appointment.   

 

Please contact Debra Jackson, City Clerk at 760-355-3334 or cityclerk@cityofimperial.org with 

any questions. 

 

 

 

 


